Dike, Darlene

From: Stephen Carter [
Sent: 22 January 2017 11:49

To: Planning

Subject: Ref 2016/4194/P. 24-26 Hanway Street

Dear Sir

Having just returned home after being away I see the revised application for development of the above
property

All my previous objections still stand

There would be loss of light and privacy (sun shines into the upper flats of 2 and 3 Hanway place that will
be blocked by the development) and risks setting a precedent for higher development of adjacent
properties. The proposed development is over bearing for the narrow and very historic Hanway place, an
ancient lane and a Conservation Area.

In addition I can't emphasise enough the disruption the development would cause on both Hanway Street
and Hanway Place. We have just had 3 years of massive disruption with the development on Hanway Street

with continual road closures, noise and dust.

The rest of us as neighbours also deserve the right to quiet enjoyment of our properties without this level of
ongoing disruption.

Regards

Stephen Carter



